Faulk, Camilla

From: mlandis13@comcast.net

Sent: Friday, April 23, 2010 4:32 PM
To: Faulk, Camilla

Subject: Proposed rules GR 34 and GR 43
Camilla,

I am submitting my comments regarding the proposed rules, GR 34 and GR 43. | work with low
income families through the Bellingham Public Schools and | believe that these proposed rule
changes will help provide access to the judicial system for low income people. | also believe that GR
34 would be much better if it were to provide for a full waiver of all fees for those people below the
poverty guidelines. Both of these proposed changes would benefit low income individuals and
families and allow them to have access to much deserved help, especially when obtaining the
necessary fees are next to impossible.

| appreciate your taking comments on these important issues.
Sincerely, '
Mary Landis



